
 

2022 Conference Scholarship Application 

The Protecting Pollinators in Urban Landscapes Conference will offer 6 scholarships to defray the cost of 
attendance. Funding for scholarships is supported by the Pollinator Health: Research and Application 
Program [grant no 2022-67013-38081] from the USDA National Institute of Food and Agriculture.  
What will each scholarship cover? 
The scholarship provides free registration (valued at $180 for students and $275 for all others), 2 nights of 
lodging at the University of Georgia Center Hotel, and up to $500 of travel costs. 
Eligibility 
3 scholarships are reserved for students attending the conference.  
The other 3 scholarships are open to any individual in need of financial support to attend the conference. 
The conference planning committee strongly encourages applications from individuals belonging to 
underrepresented communities, people of color, and indigenous populations. 
Selection process 
Applications are due by 11:59 PM on August 24. Members of the conference planning committee will 
review all scholarship applications and anticipate notifying scholarship recipients no earlier than August 31.  
Scholarships will be considered based on financial need, how the conference will impact the applicant’s 
professional career, and a statement on their commitment to diversity and inclusion.  
Applicants with questions about the scholarship application can contact David Lowenstein 
(lowenst6@msu.edu), Ashley Schwieterman (schwiet6@msu.edu), or Elsa Youngsteadt 
(ekyoungs@ncsu.edu). 
 


